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Traffic signals will be OFF at the intersection of Van Buren Boulevard 
and Rutile Street on Wednesday, Nov 6. | 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

This information may change due to weather or field conditions.
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KEY
Tra�c signals will be OFF  
Motorists must stop at 
the intersection 

STOP

STOP

Stop signs will be in place and 
all motorists must stop at the  
intersection. 
Crews will be completing electrical work on  
traffic and train signals in the area. Please allow 
extra travel time and reduce speed in the area.  

STOP

PROJECT UPDATE 
Crews will be working throughout the project 
area during the week of November 4. 
No traffic impacts are expected, please travel  
with caution through the project area. 

Tuesday, Nov. 5 | Work is planned near the  
train tracks at Rutile street and Van Buren Blvd.  

Thursday, Nov. 7 | Motorists can expect 
construction work on the south side of  
Jurupa Road at Pedley Road.

Railroad track work is planned throughout the week in the project area, and Bly Channel drainage work continues 
near the UPRR track. 
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